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(SUSPECT IN CUSTODY) 
     
UPDATE: 
 
Kevin Cartwright has been taken into custody today at approximately 2:00pm in 
Gainesville, FL.   
 
According to detectives, a tip was received through Broward County Crime 
Stoppers providing the location of Kevin Cartwright.  Gainesville Police 
Department responded to that location and subsequently arrested him without 
incident. 
 
At this time, Fort Lauderdale homicide detectives are en route to Gainesville to 
meet with Cartwright and return him to Fort Lauderdale.   
 
ORIGINAL RELEASE: 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively searching for Kevin 
Cartwright, 3/22/69, in connection with the double shooting of two women on 
Sunday, April 25, 2008.  One of the women died shortly after. 
 
Cartwright is a black male, approximately 6’6, and was last seen possibly driving 
a gold Chevrolet.  The vehicle possibly has 24’ to 27’ wheels.   
 
The vehicle has been located and will be on display at 
the FLPD at 1300 W. Broward Boulevard from 10:45am – 
11:15am.  Call Kathy Collins at 954-444-6821 for details. 
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